
 

 

14 June 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
On Thursday 4 July the school will be used as a Polling Station for the General Election. 
A lot more space will be needed to cope with the numbers expected to come out and 
vote on this occasion, compared to when we host polling for local elections. Therefore, 
we are asking students to study from home on this day. Staff will set each student five 
pieces of work on this day, which they will be expected to complete and submit. These 
will be set via Arbor. 
 
There will be some provision in school to accommodate any young person who is not 
able to study at home. If this is needed for your young person, you can reserve a place 
using Arbor. Tomorrow from midday there will be a “Club” in the Activities section of 
your Arbor, called Polling Day Provision. Please use this to sign up your young person if 
you want them to be in school on that day. 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
Miss K Oakley 
Headteacher 
 


